'Coast Guard May
Branch at Kodiak

WASHINGTON, D. C.—Con-
gressman Nick Begich said that
the United States Coast Guard
is looking into the feasibility
of moving into Kodiak.

He said that the Coast
Guard is also examining the
alternatiyes and costs of making
such a move.

Representative Begich = said
that the Coast Guard feasibi-
lity study would not be com-
plete for two or three weeks.
- He was careful . to note that
the Coast Guard facilities in
Ketchikan and Juneau would
not be affected.



